
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 

Aging and Long-Term Support Administration 

PO Box 45600, Olympia, Washington 98504-5600 

April 2, 2020 
 

ALTSA:  AFH #2020-009 
CR-101 FILED TO PROPOSE ADDING AND AMENDING SECTIONS  

OF CHAPTER 388-76 WAC (AFH MINIMUM LICENSING REQUIREMENTS) 
 
Dear Adult Family Home Provider: 
 
The department is considering adding and amending sections of Chapter 388-76 of the 
Washington Administrative Code (WAC) for Adult Family Home Minimum Licensing 
Requirements. These changes are needed to benefit and support the entities regulated by this 
Chapter and implement legislation passed in the 2020 legislative session. 
 
A CR-101 (WSR 20-08-110) was filed with Office of the Code Reviser on March 31, 2020 to 

begin the rulemaking process.  A link to this document can be found on ALTSA’s Information for 
Adult Family Home Providers webpage under “Provider Letters and Rule Changes.” 

 
Please check the ALTSA website often for updated information about the CR-101 filing. For 
rulemaking questions, please contact Libby Wagner, Adult Family Home Policy Program 
Manager, at (253) 234-6061 or libby.wagner@dshs.wa.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to client health and safety.    
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/sites/default/files/rpau/documents/101-20-08-110.pdf
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/altsa/residential-care-services/information-adult-family-home-providers
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/altsa/residential-care-services/information-adult-family-home-providers
https://teamshare.dshs.wa.gov/sites/rcs/PTQA/Lists/Policy%20Unit%20Project%20Tracker/Attachments/206/libby.wagner@dshs.wa.gov

